
29.11.23

Dear Parents/Carers of Resilient Robins (morning session only)

As we approach the end of term, and the festive holidays, we thought it would be nice
to mark the occasion in school.

On Monday 11th December we will be having an Open Morning for morning session
Resilient Robins where you can come into school to assist your child in some
Christmas themed arts and crafts.

The classroom will be open to parents between 10.15am and 11.15am.

Please come to the Foundation Stage gate
and we will show you to your child’s
classroom.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Mrs Grant
Head of School


